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Members: 14 

Meeting called to order at 2027. 

Old Business 

NRG Conference- 

The final arrangements for the NRG conference 
were discussed. Bill Clarke has done a great job setting 
everything up. The tours on Friday and Saturday are full and 
it looks like the attendance this year will top the NRG of 
1991. The Mariners' Museum and the Holiday Inn are both 
making preparations for the reception and banquet. The last 
minute arrangements are rounding up the table favors and 
the door prizes. 

Bermuda Sloop- 

Graham Home handed out copies of the plans for 
the Bermuda sloop that he proposed as a club project earlier 
this year. It will be interesting to see some models 
progressing in the future. 

Club Meeting Site- 

Some more possibilities for a club meeting site have 
surfaced. Alan Frazer proposed both his church and a 
meeting room in Oyster Point. Both appeared to be good 
candidates. Jack Bobbitt visited the Monitor and Merrimac 
museum and it also could be used as a meeting place. A 
decision will likely be made at the November meeting. 

Chesapeake Bay Maritime Festival  

Len Wine reminded the members that the festival is 
scheduled for 14-15 October in Norfolk. 

New Business 

Modeling Seminar- The Lifesaving Museum in Virginia 
Beach has asked the club to do another seminar in February. 
Len Wine will be looking for volunteers to do presentations, 

National Maritime Museum- 

The National Maritime Museum in Greenwich,-  
England will be hosting an international model conference, 
period 1620-1850, from 18-20 April, 1996. 

NRG Trip- 

 The NRG is hosting another trip to Europe from 11 
to 25 May, 1996. The trip will cover Belgium, Holland and 
Northern Germany. Joe McCleary has additional 
information. 

Medical  

Best wishes wishes to Norvin Alcorn who recently 
underwent surgery. 

Also best wishes to Ed Brooks, treasurer of the 
NRG, who recently suffered a stroke. 

Steel Navy Seminar- 

A steel navy seminar is being planned for one 
weekend in March. The proposed schedule sounds very 
good.. Keep your calendars open. 

De Zeven Provinces- 

Henry Schekulin brought along a set of plans of 
this ship done by a Dutch researcher. The plans are very 
well done and very well researched. Their is a companion 
book available. 

The meeting adjourned at 2215 to some great refreshments 
provided by Graham and Moira. 
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